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Please be sure to follow me 

on Twitter 

@BensonTechPride  

Please be sure to go to the 
BHS Website at 

www.bensonhs.net for 
school information as it 

becomes relevant. 

 

Important Hybrid/In-
Person Expectations 

If you are remaining in 
Comprehensive 

Distance Learning 
(CDL) the following 
expectations do not 

apply to you.   

10 Hybrid Reminders 
for Families 

Please see the 
attached link below 

https://

docs.google.com/

document/

d/1N1kWQmVc5cnAPi

DINAkxFWjcon_42iltIi

e1LiE9QGw/edit?

usp=sharing 

 

 

 

  
April 12th 2021 
 

Student Schedule For This Week 
Parents/Guardians, 
Please see the attached schedule for this upcoming week (https://

docs.google.com/presentation/

d/1iiZL_gg9eYEiBZNUCinsq7GVUadL37zKH0WurFHymWA/edit?

usp=sharing) and please note that on April 14-16, teachers will be 

preparing for hybrid instruction. To continue student progress, 

students are completing coursework in all classes asynchronously. 

Each day, students should log into Canvas/Classrooms and 

complete the assigned work. Teachers will be posting assignments 

connected to course content, and/or curated modules focusing on 

careers, racial equity and social justice, resume-building, digital 

citizenship, financial literacy, and other topics/themes related to 

their course or grade level. 

 

Hybrid Cohort Information 
All students have been assigned to their Hybrid/CDL cohort based 
on survey responses. You can see your cohort assignment in 
ParentVue/StudentVue by looking under the student info tab. 
Students that indicated they would like to remain in CDL are also 
tagged as such. You should have received an email indicating your 
cohort assignment and the corresponding schedule for hybrid 
instruction. 
All morning live virtual (synchronous) classes remain the same for 
all classes.  
There have been adjustments to the start and end time for classes 
to accommodate for lunch time travel. See the new bell schedule 
that begins on April 19th here or on our website. 
Cohort A will attend in person classes on the Monday and Tuesday 
afternoons and do async work on Thursday and Friday afternoons. 
Cohort B will attend in person classes on Thursday and Friday 
afternoons and do async work on Monday and Tuesday afternoons. 
The CDL cohort will remain virtual and async in the afternoon all 
week. 
Wednesday will remain asynchronous class time and virtual 
teacher office hours for all.  Please look for upcoming information 
regarding the safe return to school.  
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1OsN-HLDZRu-wJ7puQNpMeGwmi_zZWPKiQe7HKaoqQb8/edit?usp=sharing
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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR FAMILIES OF SENIORS 
Congratulations, your student has made it to their senior year! The purpose of this 
announcement is to keep you updated on important dates and events to end out 
the school year. 
 
60 DAY RULE began April 6th. Seniors shall be disqualified from participation in 
commencement exercises and related activities if they are found to be in violation 
of District Alcohol or Drug policy or any violation resulting in three or more days of 
suspension or more serious disciplinary action. 
 
Cap and Gown Pick Up will be the afternoon of April 23rd at Benson HS.     
Fees need to be paid in full in order to receive your diploma at graduation. Please 
contact Hazel Knox at hknox1@pps.net.                                                         
SENIORS LAST DAY is June 3rd. 
 
Senior Awards Assembly in which we award OSAAC scholarships and recognize 
our senior students’ achievements will be held virtually towards the end of May. 
Please be on the lookout for more information. 
GRADUATION is Wednesday, June 9th (Time and location TBD)  
Yearbooks are still available through the SchoolPay system. The cost is $50. 
 
Senior Graduation 
There has been some requests from families for information regarding Graduation.  
Please note that at this time decisions are still being worked out regarding 
graduation but I can tell you that the Graduation Ceremony for Benson Tech is 
scheduled for Wednesday June 9th.  The venue of the graduation site will more 
than likely change from the Memorial Coliseum because of COVID restrictions/
guidelines.  The District will hopefully be sending out information regarding the 
graduation site and time hopefully within the next couple of weeks.   
Please also note that Seniors last day is scheduled for Thursday June 3rd.  
Principal Wilson  
 

mailto:hknox1@pps.net
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A Message To Our Freshman Families: 
Dear Families and Students of Benson class of 2024, 
We are so excited to welcome those that choose to return to the physical building 
of Benson High School for part of their school day on April 19. To be ready, we are 
planning an optional orientation for our freshman students. It will be a chance to:  
 Meet your teachers and fellow Benson students in your cohort 
 Find your way around the building before the first day 
 Learn about the safety guidelines 
 Review your schedule for the afternoons, once hybrid learning begins.  
  
Cohort A: 
Where: Benson High School (546 NE 12th Ave, front lawn)  
When: Thursday, April 15th at 3:00 to 4:15 
  
Cohort B: 
Where: Benson High School (546 NE 12 th Ave, front lawn)  
When: Friday, April 16th at 3:00 to 4:15 
  
Note:  
In order to meet COVID-19 safety guidelines, we ask that only students enter the 
building during this orientation.  Bring your favorite mask; it must cover your nose 
and chin. 
  
Benson Tech Freshmen Orientation Team 
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Hybrid Instruction is coming to Benson Tech.  More information will be forth 

coming this week to Benson Tech families.   
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Benson Tech College Newsletter  
Parents/Guardians please be sure to open up the link https://www.smore.com/
nyxd6 in order to access this week’s College Newsletter in order to obtain 
important information regarding resources, important dates and support for 
college and post secondary education. 
Thanks 
 
Kathleen Reid (she/her) 
College Counselor/AVID Coordinator 
Benson Polytechnic High School 
Benson College Info Webpage 
kreid@pps.net 
971-238-8322 
 
American Medical Response Diversity Scholarship (Please See Attached Items) 
Please review the attached items to learn more about the American Medical 
Emergency Response Scholarship Program.   
Irynne Padua 
Health Science Instructor 
Asian Cultural Club Advisor 
HOSA Advisor 
Benson Polytechnic High School 
546 NE 12th Ave 
Portland, OR 97232 
503-916-5100 x 77179 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

https://www.smore.com/nyxd6
https://www.smore.com/nyxd6
https://sites.google.com/apps4pps.net/bphscollegenews/home?authuser=0
mailto:kreid@pps.net
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A Message from Benson's Leadership Instructor Ms. Sweeney 

 
Senior Sticker Contest (Please See Attached Flyer) 
Please see the attached flyer for information regarding the Senior Sticker Contest.  
Bethany Brundage 
 

 

 

A Message from Benson’s Athletic Director  
Paying for athletics through School Pay.  If you are a parent or student, you should 
already be in the system.  You just need to go to the Benson Website 
(www.bensonhs.net) and click on the link “School Pay” on the first webpage and 
sign in.  Parents and students should be looking for "Benson  -  Athletic PTP 
Fees  which will be listed under their student/parent name.   
Scott Archer 
Benson Tech AD 
 

Benson Tech Weekly Athletic Update 

 Please Click Here  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/19bpZ_7bQSxJef5BA4KHrgCsFVw1C1eZ9Thou93EMKsM/edit?usp=sharing
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FREE CREDIT RECOVERY PROGRAM AT BENSON TECH 

 
Hello Benson Tech Students, 
I am sure many of you know who I am, but in case you don't my name is Daniel 
Garcia.  I am the Instructional Facilitator and Freshmen Success Team Lead at 
Benson Tech.  Starting on Tuesday February 16th, we will begin a program allowing 
those students who need to make up previous credits for courses they did not 
successfully complete.  This program is free and is available to all students and 
grades.  Our credit retrieval program process is rather easy.  After signing a 
completion agreement, students will begin working on their course(s) online in 
CANVAS.  A mentor will be assigned to you to support your needs, as well as, any 
questions you may have as you work through your course material.  Once you 
complete your course(s), a teacher within that subject area will grade the work and 
determine your final grade.  Lastly, a grade change form will be sent to your 
counselor and your grade will be changed.  If you have more than one course to 
retrieve the credit for, you will continue working until all of your credit retrieval 
courses are complete.   The teachers, administrators, and support staff at Benson 
want nothing more than for you to succeed and graduate.  We will do all we can to 
support you and your educational and career goals.  Please contact me so we can 
get you back on track.  I'll be waiting to hear from you. 
 
Video: English/Spanish 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=63G5wZEmQHw&t=41s 
 
Newsletter Information: 
Spanish Version: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1f_s-
EA6PcQ6Gllyqv4pqZzQju_ppFoZ7XVlYxmuThAo/edit 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Garcia 
dgarcia@pps.net 
(503)298-5093 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=63G5wZEmQHw&t=41s
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1f_s-EA6PcQ6Gllyqv4pqZzQju_ppFoZ7XVlYxmuThAo/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1f_s-EA6PcQ6Gllyqv4pqZzQju_ppFoZ7XVlYxmuThAo/edit
mailto:dgarcia@pps.net
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Parents/Guardians 
Please be sure to pass this message onto your students. 
Please note that the Advisory Class in StudentVue and ParentVue is a place holder 
in which you all will begin to receive important announcements and information 
regarding forecasting for the next school year but please note that this is not an 
actual attendance/graded course for a students transcripts or schedule.   
Please be on the lookout for a new Canvas course to appear in the student’s 
Canvas Dashboard page in January. 
 
Thanks, 
Sara Callies (she/her/hers) 
Curriculum Vice Principal 
 
 

A Message from the BHS Math Department 
Need help with math? Tutoring is now available M/W/Th/F from 3:15 - 4:15 using 
the Google Meet code: bhsmathtutoring  
We look forward to seeing you and answering your questions!  
BHS Math Department 
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A Message from our Wellness Center Coordinator & Social Worker  

Caroline Bleckmann  
 

Benson Tech/Parents/Guardians and Caregivers:  
 
A few resources available right now:  
The Benson Wellness Center now offers COVID-19 testing by appointment. (NOT 
vaccines: only testing). For more information, check out our website, or our 
flyers.  

Information about COVID-19 Mortgage Relief 
Free tax help 
Eviction prevention 

 
 
Here are two culturally specific parenting classes available right now:  
 
NAYA is offering a parenting class that starts in March called "Parenting in 2 
Worlds."  

Please see this program for information about a free teen-parent group that will 
meet weekly on Zoom beginning after spring break. This is not a class at Benson, 
but it looks like a great program! To learn more, see contact info on the flyer. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Caroline Bleckmann, LCSW, She/her 
School Social worker, Benson Polytechnic High School 
Benson Wellness Center 
Cell/Non-urgent texting: 503-729-3486 
Monday-Friday, 8-4:00 
How can the School Social Worker help me?  
Outside of office hours, if you or your loved one is experiencing a mental health crisis, please 
call the Multnomah County Crisis line at 503-988-4888. 
Check out the Youth Resource App! 
Warm winter clothing resources 
 

 

https://www.pps.net/page/5953
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12x-fXaJjbym6XNWnkVRHTEV-DXsfMAJbbm3kNpCtBHU/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.oregonhomeownerhelp.org/how-to-apply
https://cashoregon.org/get-tax-help/taxpayer-forms/
https://drive.google.com/drive/my-drive
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14kjhFEnQ-uvgast8Lq1UJkE0FNKHS9Dv/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1UHtC2eO8FZM3bE8gnsZJ-qlyZiUXDRKrOFm5yfDb5Fc/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.pps.net/Page/5953
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1dZZmfCT33r9DEp5aevfgxx_DsdzKjKHLt00sSuf4d3A/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.appsheet.com/start/435ab521-2440-417f-bad0-41dd814c5921#appName=PPSMentalHealth-978404&page=gallery&sort=%5B%5D&table=HOME&view=Home
https://forms.gle/8SbTtVq5CPHDmVUu5
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A Message from our Career Coordinator Miranda Ryan 
 

Future You 2 Go - Upcoming Sessions 

Wednesday, April 14, 2021 from 1:00pm-1:45pm: Post-Secondary 
Information/Careers-PCC Disability Services and Disability Services 
Careers Disability Services leads the PCC community to recognize 
disability as a valued aspect of diversity, embrace access as a matter of 
social justice, and to promote universal design and inclusive environments. 
This presentation will also include information about Disability Services 
Careers. Connected Careers: Disability Services https://meet.google.com/
edi-zihh-awu  

For more Career Information, go to the Career News Link: https://
docs.google.com/document/d/1PdSZiq0lT9U-0_Rw5QK8Q-
VE_BNOMb9itaP0hUA6_4o/edit?usp=sharing 
 
 

April 2021 Mock Interviews April 15th and April 29th 1:00-3:00 

Practice your interview skills with a professional.  Get valuable advice to improve 
your chances of getting the job. Interview slots are limited. Interview times will 
occur between 1:00 and 3:00.  Please register for a time as soon as possible.  
 
Registration Link:  http://bit.ly/2021interviews 
 
 
Miranda Ryan 
Career Coordinator 
Benson Polytechnic High School 
Cell: 503-312-2774 
Office: 503-916-5100 X:77201 
Career Website: http://bit.ly/bensoncareers 
 

 
 
 
 

https://meet.google.com/edi-zihh-awu
https://meet.google.com/edi-zihh-awu
http://goog_1632738707/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PdSZiq0lT9U-0_Rw5QK8Q-VE_BNOMb9itaP0hUA6_4o/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PdSZiq0lT9U-0_Rw5QK8Q-VE_BNOMb9itaP0hUA6_4o/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PdSZiq0lT9U-0_Rw5QK8Q-VE_BNOMb9itaP0hUA6_4o/edit?usp=sharing
http://bit.ly/2021interviews
http://bit.ly/bensoncareers
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A Message from the BHS Attendance Office 

 

We encourage students to attend on a regular basis. Studies show that missing 

more than one day per month can actually lead to poorer grades and 

contributes to dropping out of school. 

Naturally, we understand that there are occasions that a student must miss a 

school day. When this happens it is important for you to contact the school to 

let us know the reason for the absence. Please remember to communicate 

directly with the attendance office if your student will be absent for any period 

of time during the school day. The best ways to let us know are, in order of 

school preference:  

Send an email to the attendance office at benson-attendance@pps.net  

Call the attendance line directly at 503-916-5109  

Call the school main office number at 503-916-5100 - Select option 3  

Send a note via your student excusing the absence  

Always remember, we need the STUDENT NAME, ID# (if known) and REASON 

FOR THE ABSENCE. (Saying it is an excused absence does not give us the 

reason, please be specific) The Attendance Office will check messages and 

emails at 7:30am and throughout the school day.. The attendance phone line is 

continuously busy throughout the school day. An email provides a written 

message directly to the attendance office. The attendance office can excuse 

previous absences up to three days after the absence occurs.  After the three 

days, corrections cannot be made.  

You can monitor your child's attendance through ParentVUE. Contact the 

school if you do not know how to access ParentVUE.  

 

Please continue on the next page……….. 

mailto:benson-attendance@pps.net
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A Message from the BHS Attendance Office 

If you do not communicate with the school, we cannot properly record your child's 

absence. If you have any questions regarding your child's attendance do not hesitate 

to email or call the attendance office. Please help us, help your student have a 

successful year here at Benson Tech.  

With the advent of distance learning, there are some questions that have arisen. I 

am finding that the majority of questions regarding attendance are addressing 

asynchronous classes. The following is an explanation of how this and other 

attendance calls could be avoided. 

Asynchronous days are not live sessions with the instructor.  There are various ways 

your student can contact the teacher for attendance purposes. 

They log on and just check in with the teacher. 

They contact the teacher by emailing if they have any questions or need 

assistance with the assignment. 

They complete the posted assignment and turn it in. The assignment cannot be 

turned in late to count toward attendance. While they may receive credit for 

turning it in late they would still be counted as absent if they don't contact the 

teacher in another way. 

Their parent may email the attendance email at benson-attendance@pps.net to 

leave a valid reason for the absence (illness, appointment, etc.} 

 

If you get a call saying your student has missed a period, I would correspond with the 

classroom teacher directly. I will always need authorization from the classroom teacher 

to correct an absence. By contacting the teacher directly, they can send me an email 

for a quick correction.  This is also important because the State of Oregon mandates 

that I may not make corrections to attendance more than three school days prior to 

the current school date. 
 

 

Norma L. Lawson  

School/Attendance Secretary 

Benson Polytechnic High School 

mailto:benson-attendance@pps.net

